
ROUNDTABLE
DISCUSSION 
with We Believe You and 
The Office Of Equity And Inclusion 
We Believe You will be joined by members of The Office Of
Equity And Inclusion team to discuss the new Title IX
Regulations, introduce recent changes and additions made
to OEI, and gather feedback from the community on equity
and inclusion efforts at UMBC. All attendees will have the
opportunity to ask questions during the Q&A portion of
this event and/or submit their questions ahead of time
using the form: https://forms.gle/3fyuuiLbvcLZzgjx5

FRIDAY,  SEPTEMBER 18,  2020
6:00-7:00 PM EST Webex ID: 

120 488 4545
Password: 
Zaqrtt2MP28


